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SUMMARY OF MEETING: 

 
Background: 
Before the meeting, the task group chair sent an email and requested the top concerns about 
gliders/banister rails. The top concerns were related to lateral discharge and the equipment’s 
slope. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss those top concerns. 
 
Summary: 
The task group was shown various banister rails and gliders being used and misused on the 
playground. CPSC staff stated certain manufactures’ older glider advertisements depicted a child 
using the glider similar to a slide with their feet on the top of the concave surface.  Therefore, the 
task group agreed a convex surface would reduce the chances of a glider from being misused as a 
slide. 
 
Although there was much discussion about limiting the number of turns in a glider and limiting 
the slope of the glider, the task group did not come to an agreement. 
 
Next steps: 
The next meeting will be TBD. 


